
 

 

 

 

 

 GRAND HAVEN CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

GRAND HAVEN CHARTER TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS AND OTHER INTERESTED 

PARTIES, please take notice there will be a public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2019 Grand 

Haven Charter Township budget on Monday, November 26, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

(11-point bold font) The property tax millage rate, proposed to be levied to support the 

proposed budget, and proposed expenditures will be a subject of this hearing. 

 

The public hearing will be held at the Grand Haven Charter Township Hall, 13300 168th Avenue, 

Grand Haven, prior to the regularly scheduled Board Meeting.  Phone: (616) 842-5988. 

 

A line item copy of the proposed Fiscal Year 2019 Budget is available for review at the Township 

offices during normal business hours.   

 

 

 

Laurie Larsen, Clerk 

Grand Haven Charter Township 

 

 

 

PUBLISH DISPLAY AD: November 16, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


